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 Prayer for the New Year 

  
Dear God, 

 May our lives be of use to You this year. 

 May our talents and intelligence   

help heal the world. 

 May we remember how much we have  

by remembering how much we have to give. 

 May we not be tempted by smaller things 

 but serve the larger mission of forgiveness and love.  

Thus shall we be lifted, God,  

and know joy this coming year and beyond.  

Bless us and work through us   

to bless the entire world.  

Amen 

 

Happy New Year from the staff of 

Notre Dame School! 

 

 

Inside: 

 2017-18 Registration Information 

 Safety Patrol 

 Social Justice/ Advent Poetry 

 What’s Happening at Notre Dame 

 Christmas Artwork  

 Notre Dame Parent Council 

 St. Michael’s Parish News 

 What’s Happening in the Community 

 Grade 2 Poetry 

 January School Calendar 

 

 

Happy New Year from the staff of 

Notre Dame School! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Registration 

Information 

Looking for Parent Volunteers to help with our Shrove Tuesday Pancake Breakfast 

February 28th, 2017. 

Please contact Mrs. Muz by email  lucy.muz@starcatholic.ab.ca  by January 25th if you can 

assist with this breakfast. 

 

2017-2018 Kindergarten Registration 

 Notre Dame School  
 

 Kindergarten registration begins January 16th for 
English and French Immersion classes. 

 

 Pre-School registration begins January 23rd  9 am.  

Use the following online link: 
 www.schoolinterviews.ca - use event code: spxkr 

  Kindergarten Open House February 22  at 7:00 pm 

 

 For those students already attending Notre Dame 

School, registration forms will be going home in April.  

mailto:lucy.muz@starcatholic.ab.ca
http://www.schoolinterviews.ca/


 

 

Congratulations to all the students and 

teachers who participated in the Notre 

Dame and Father Leduc Spelling Bee 

especially our winners EmmaLee 

Johansen and Shreya Inba Benedict !  

 

 

 

Safety Patrols… 

 

 

Thank you to all the patrollers and staff members for patrolling during the 

cold weather in December. 

 

                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Patroller of 

the month Paige Milner! 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Advent Poetry  

By Grade 5 Students 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

      By Anonymous 

Tree of Warmth 

The Grade 2 classes and Notre Dame’s 

Social Justice Committee would like to 

thank everyone for their donations of 

warm winter clothes that was donated to 

those in need in the community. 

                Thank you for your support! 

Santa’s Helpers 

Notre Dame and Father Leduc Schools 

were proud to work together to collect 

donations of gifts for those in need in 

the Leduc community this Christmas.   

We had over 2 large boxes full of toys 

to help make Christmas memorable for 

those less fortunate. 

                 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Lazowski’s Grade 2 class –  Las Posadas (Christmas Procession) is acting out Mary and 

Joesph in search of shelter in Bethlehem. Their class went from room to room asking for room in 

the inn. When they finally found shelter they celebrated with a Fiesta! 

Grizzly Girls and Boys Basketball 
 

Congratulations to the Notre Dame Grizzlies Boys basketball team for earning bronze 

in the St. Ben’s invitational tournament and the Notre Dame Grizzlies Girls basketball 

team for earning silver! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thank you to Mrs. Youssef, the students, and 

numerous staff members for making the 2016 

Christmas Concert a memorable one! All six 

performances were outstanding! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of the beautiful Christmas 

artwork from our talented 

students. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next School Council Meeting: January 9
th

 at 6:30 pm in the Notre Dame staff room. 

Panda meeting will follow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The staff and students of Notre Dame School would like to extend 

thanks and the warmest wishes for a joyous New Year to Father 

Leo and Linda Boire. Thank you for providing spiritual guidance 

at Notre Dame school throughout the year. We look forward to 

seeing you in the school in 2017. 

  

Anti Bullying pink shirts available for purchase on the Hot Lunch website 

starting January 1, 2017 for $15 each. 

 

Different sizes available, orders will be in before Anti Bullying (Pink Shirt) day on 

February 22, 2017. 

 

Students will be getting the chance to design the shirt in January. 

 

Please contact Alana Bilesky @ 780- 980-1109 for further information. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please visit https://vimeo.com/196033444 for a link to Archbisop Richard 

Smith’s Christmas Message. 

 

https://vimeo.com/196033444


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure that your 

child is dressed 

appropriately for Alberta 

weather. The playground 

can be quite windy. Please 

label/personalize toques, 

mittens, scarves, snow 

pants and boots visibly on 

the outside. 
 

Jersey Day! 

Monday, January 30, 2017 

 

 

February 1, 2017 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 What’s Happening in the Community?? 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade 2 Acrostic Poems about the Wise Men 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

January 2017         

SUNDAY  MONDAY  TUESDAY  WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY  FRIDAY  SATURDAY  

1

 

2 3 
 

4 
 

 

 

5 
 

 

 

 

 

6 

 

7 

       
8 9 10 11 12 13         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 
 School Resumes 

 

NDSC/PANDA 
Meeting 6:30 pm 

 

 

Lice Busters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Girls’ Basketball 
Game @ 
3:10pm 

 

 

 

 

Hot Lunch- Extreme 
Pita 

School Patrollers 
Presentation@ 
11:15 am 

 

15 16 17 18 19 20 
 

4 

21 
  

ECS Registration 
Begins 

 

 Girls Basketball 
game @ Corinthia 
Park 11:40am 

 

1:15 Grade 1 
French and 
Grade 1. 
Blackburn 
Swimming 

 

Linda Boire 
Visiting Grade 5 
Classes 

 

 

 

1:15 Grade 1 
French and 
Grade 1. 
Blackburn 
Swimming 

Hot Lunch Kosmos  

22 23 24 25 26 27 
 

 

28 
 

 

 

Preschool 
Registration 
Begins 

 

1:15 Grade 1 
French and 
Grade 1. 
Blackburn 
Swimming 

Girls Basketball 
game Vs 
Caledonia @ 
Notre Dame 
12:15 

 

1:15 Grade 1 
French and 
Grade 1. 
Blackburn 
Swimming   

   

Hot Lunch Hotdogs 

 

29 30 
Jersey 
Day 

Spirit Assembly 

2pm 

31 
No School – 

Staff PD Day 

 

1 
Winter Walk 

Day 

 

2 

1:15pm Grade 1 

French and Grade 

1. Blackburn 

Swimming   
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5 6 7 8 9 
Teacher’s 

Convention No 

School 

10 
Teacher’s 

Convention No 

School 

11 

       

       

 


